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Good afternoon Archway Glendale Families!

Hopefully you were able to enjoy a joyful and peaceful winter break. Before students return to campus on
Thursday, January 7th, please review the Great Hearts updated Health Policy for Students and Staff.

As a reminder, please Do Not send a student back to school if:

e Anyone they have been in contact with has tested positive for COVID-19. Students should quarantine
for 14 days from last contact.

e They have been tested for COVID-19 and are waiting for test results. Students can return after receiving
a negative result.

e Someone in their household has been tested for COVID-19 and is waiting for test results. Students can
return after receiving a negative result.

e  They have any symptoms of COVID-19, which include fever (>100.0°F), cough, shortness of breath,
difficulty breathing, chills, sore throat, headache, muscle/body aches, runny nose or congestion,
vomiting, diarrhea, and/or a new loss of taste or smell. Students may return when symptoms are gone, if
they have a doctor’s note, or have received a negative COVID-19 test result.

e They have traveled internationally. Students can return 14 days from return date or after receiving a
negative COVID-19 test five or more days after their return.

During the 1st semester, students who were being quaratnined were able to join an Archway Glendale Distance
Learning teacher. During the 2nd semester, this will no longer be an option since Distance Learning will now be
taught at a Great Hearts "District™ level. Students who have to be quarantined will work with the

COVID Coordinator and homeroom teachers on what to focus on during the quarantine period and all absences
will be marked as excused.

Thank you for continuing to cooperate and partner with us, as we work to keep Archway Glendale as healthy and
safe as possible. If you have any questions, please contact Sara Swinford, the Archway Glendale COVID
Coodinator.

See you Thursday!
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